
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org

March 9, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 866:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports SB 866, which requires certain public entities
to ensure that discharge of storm water into canal or infrastructure of other entity complies
with state and federal water quality standards.
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